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          May 4, 2022 

Dear Parents of School Children in All Grades, 

St. Aidan’s Church will have an outdoor Marian Procession on 

Saturday May 14th right after the Sat. 5:00 pm Mass.  We will 

process around our church and around St. Aidan’s School.  All 

the parishioners, and all children, are invited.  We are encourag-

ing children and their parents to come out for this Outdoor Mar-

ian Procession.  During the procession we will pray the rosary 

and sing the hymn “Immaculate Mary”.  After the procession 

there will be a Potluck reception in the parish hall.  You are wel-

come to bring some food, if you like.  If children have First 

Communion outfits they can wear them for the Procession.  

Otherwise, they should just dress up nicely.  Young children will 

be given rose petals to scatter on the ground, and they will be 

given a flower to place in a vase in front of the statue of Our La-

dy.  This event is for all children and their families.  It is a won-

derful opportunity to honour the Blessed Virgin Mary, to prac-

tice our faith traditions, and to build family and community rela-

tions.  Please join us if you are able to.      

 

Sincerely in Christ,      

           

Fr. Steven Szakaczki 
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